
MassDOT invites you to comment on the
SOUTH STATION EXPANSION PROJECT
Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR)

Join us at the Public Hearing for the South Station 
Expansion project. The DEIR is now available. The DEIR 
summarizes the project’s environmental benefits and 
impacts.

Tuesday, November 18 
6:00 PM (Open House at 5:30 PM)

Boston Children’s Museum  
Dewey Conference Room, 5th Floor 

308 Congress Street, Boston (please use this entrance)

The DEIR can be found: 

• On the project website, www.mass.gov/massdot/southstationexpansion

• At the State Library of Massachusetts (State House, Room 341)

• At the Boston Public Library Honan-Allston, Central, Hyde Park, and South Boston
Branches

• By request from Matthew Ciborowski, MassDOT Project Manager, at 
matthew.ciborowski@state.ma.us or at 857-368-8845

Written comments must be submitted by December 24, 2014. To learn more about the project 
and how to make formal comments on the DEIR, please visit the project website at  
www.mass.gov/massdot/southstationexpansion.

The meeting location is accessible to people with disabilities. To request 

language assistance, American Sign Language interpreters, assistive listening 

devices, handouts in alternative formats, or any other information on the 

meeting, please contact Sarah Paritsky at: sparitsky@reginavilla.com or  

617-357-5772 x17.


